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May 16, 2014

Mr. Kevin Freeborn

National Food Safety Training Program
c/o Freeborn & Associates

24 Bruce Street South, PO Box 96
Thornbury ON NOH 2P0

Re: Instructor Led Classroom Training and Online Training
Dear Mr. Freeborn

Thank you for submitting your Application Form for Food Handler Training Program
Equivalency.

The Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care (MOHLTC) has reviewed your submission
and we would like to inform you that your program has been recognized by the MOHLTC
as equivalent. You will be added to our list of recognized providers, and certifications
awarded will be accepted by all boards of health within Ontario.

Please note that if substantial modifications are made to the course, re-assessment will
be required.

The MOHLTC acknowledges your support with promoting access to standardized food
handler training and certification in Ontario. Thank you for your commitment to improving
the health of Ontarians through your contribution to food safety.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at
environmentalhealth@ontario.ca.

Sincerely,

Manager, Environmental Health Policy and Programs



